
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INLAND REVENUE DIVISION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Board of Inland Revenue (BIR) wishes to advise 

members of the public that on Monday 30th September, 

2019, cashier services will be available from 8:00 a.m. to 

11:00 a.m. 

 

Taxpayers are encouraged to take advantage of this final 

period to pay all outstanding taxes without penalties or 

interest. 

 

Monday 30th September, 2019 will be the final day for 

paying outstanding taxes and filing outstanding 

returns. 

 

There will be no further extensions of the 2019 Tax 

Amnesty. 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

END OF TAX AMNESTY 2019 


